
Construction 
Alert:
UA Campus, Major streets: Park Ave, 2nd St., 
Speedway Blvd, and Mountain Ave – Tucson

Starting June 1, 2020

A contractor for Southwest Gas will begin construction work 
to install new gas mains and service lines in your area on 
June 1, 2020. The work is expected to be completed by 
August 15, 2020.

Day work is expected to take place between 6:30 a.m. and 
5 p.m., Monday through Friday throughout the project.

Additional night work from 6 p.m. to 6 a.m., Sundays through 
Thursdays between June 1, 2020 and June 30, 2020 will 
occur in the designated areas on the map.

You may be impacted by road restrictions while the work 
takes place.

Please plan ahead and allow extra travel time. For your 
safety, please avoid construction areas.

Thank you for your patience during this construction.
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If you have any questions or 
concerns, please call:

Robert Monjaras at (520) 940-8408

Curt Hotchkiss at (520) 631-1206

Judy Boyer at (520) 940-6398

Southwest Gas project hotline at 
844-258-7481.
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